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The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Arab Insurance Group to respond to Burma Campaign UK’s report, “Insuring Repression: Exposing how the insurance industry supports Burma’s dictators”, available online at: http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/insurance.php  In response, Arab Insurance Group (Arig) provided the following statement:
After a review of the current situation Arig has taken the corporate decision to refrain from renewing any of the isolated risks previously written in Myanmar.
